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12 July 2023 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 6 London Residential Tuesday 31 October to Friday 3 November 2023 
 
I am delighted to announce that we have organised a 4-day, 3-night residential visit to London for 
the Year 6 class which will take place in the autumn term.   A trip at this time of year will be ideal, 
far less busy in London than in the summer and should ensure that the summer term does not 
become too frenetic.   
 
Our accommodation will be on board the Lord Amory, a boat in a gated wharf in the Docklands 
(which is only let out to Scouts, Guides and school groups).  We will be travelling by coach, leaving 
early morning on Tuesday 31 October, and returning during the evening of Friday 3 November.  
The coach will stay with us for the duration of the trip and will transport us around London.  
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch with them for the first day; all other meals will be 
provided.  Although several London venues do not finalise bookings for the autumn term until 
September, we anticipate visiting the following: 
       

• Houses of Parliament (tour and workshop) 

• Cutty Sark 

• London Eye 

• River Cruise 

• Dinner out at a restaurant  

• West End musical (likely to be Matilda) 

• Science Museum 

• National History Museum 

• Other activities to be confirmed 
 
The cost of the residential will be £320.00 per child.  If your child is interested in attending, please 
complete the online consent form below by Tuesday 18 July.   A deposit of £80.00 via Parent 
Pay will be needed by Tuesday 1 August.  The balance of £240.00 will need to be paid in full 
by Tuesday 3 October 2023 and may be paid in instalments.   
 
Please contact me if you believe you would have any difficulties in funding this residential or if 
your child has any special requirements especially during the night.  If you have any other queries 
or questions, please do not hesitate to speak to me.   
 
Consent form - London Oct 2023 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Katherine Hunkin 
Headteacher 
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